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Lawren Drummond

From: Shannon Rickersey <SRickersey@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 18 December 2018 2:02 PM
To: Lawren Drummond
Subject: SSD 7014 MOD 4

Hello Lawren, 
 
I refer to your correspondence to Council dated 7.12.18. 
 
It is assumed that you are separately seeking comments from the NSW Police and the Office of Liquor, Gaming and 
Racing regarding the performance of the venue during the most recent trial period. 
 
Subject to your assessment of the performance of the venue, the City would recommend that if approved a further 
trial period be granted to enable ongoing monitoring of the extended hours. 
 
Regards, 
 
Shannon Rickersey  
 
Planning Assessments  

 

____ 

Telephone: +612 9265 9677 
cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au  
 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 
This email and any files transmitted with it are intended solely for the use of the addressee(s) and may contain 
information that is confidential or subject to legal privilege. If you receive this email and you are not the addressee 
(or responsible for delivery of the email to the addressee), please note that any copying, distribution or use of this 
email is prohibited and as such, please disregard the contents of the email, delete the email and notify the sender 
immediately. 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 


